# St Mary's C.E. Primary School



Stocks Lane, Barnsley, South Yorkshire, S75 2DF Tel: 01226 206422

Headteacher: Mr. L Spencer Assistant Headteacher: Miss H Marsh

Website: www.barnsley-stmarys.org.uk



Friday 23rd May 2025

Dear Parents/carers,

Well, that is the end of a fabulous half term in school with lots of exciting projects and work taking place. It has been truly wonderful getting into classes and witnessing wonderful learning and bustling classrooms. Our children really have done us proud with fabulous attitudes to learning and excellent examples of behaviour being demonstrated.

## **Class Photographs:**

A link to order your child's class photograph will be sent after the school holiday.

## Dogs:

Please be aware that dogs are NOT permitted on school grounds, this is to ensure the safety of everyone. Anyone caught bringing a dog on school grounds will be asked to leave.

# **Active Barnsley:**

Active Barnsley will be in school w/c 2/6/2025 to complete Bikeability L1 and L2 with Year 6 pupils.

### Pyjamarama:

Thank you to everyone for your donations, we raised £190.

#### **Pre-loved uniform:**

Our first pre-loved uniform sale was a huge success, and we raised £22. We will host another event after half term.

## **Morning snacks:**

Please may we remind you that only healthy playtime snacks are allowed in school, such as fruit or cereal bars. Snacks of crisps or chocolate <u>are not allowed</u>. Please also bear in mind that we have children in school with nut allergies.

#### **Dinner Debts:**

Can we please ensure that all dinner debts are paid and accounts do not fall into debt.

Can all year 6 dinner accounts be cleared before July. Thank you in advance for your co-operation.

# St Mary's C.E. Primary School



Stocks Lane, Barnsley, South Yorkshire, S75 2DF Tel: 01226 206422

Headteacher: Mr. L Spencer Assistant Headteacher: Miss H Marsh





# **Weekly Attendance:**

Class:	Percentage:
FS2	95.11%
Year 1	94.09%
Year 2	97.5%
Year 3	96.94%
Year 4	96.32%
Year 5	91.67%
Year 6	94.05%





Thank you for your continued support, we look forward to continuing to work with you as the year progresses.

Mr. L Spencer Miss. H Marsh

Headteacher Assistant Headteacher